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Phonics: We have introduced tricky words, I, the, to, no and go and will be sending home bookmarks to practise at home.
Literacy: We have been thinking about sentence structure and putting together sentences as a whole class as well as enjoying listening to lots of        Christmas stories.
Terrific Topic Tasks 5

Friday 14th December 2017 

Reminders
Our Christmas party day is Thursday 20th December, children can come in wearing whatever they want. We will do some fun Christmas activities.

There is a post-box in Chestnut room for children to post their Christmas cards to friends and teachers in EYFS. Please can each envelope specify both the child’s name and what class they are in.
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Website of the week
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/ordering-and-sequencing/christmas-patterns



What have we been learning in school this week?
Maths: We have been focusing on practical addition and finding the sum of two groups of objects. We have used mathematical language such as add, plus, equals and the same as.
Topic: We have been rehearsing our Christmas Concert and thinking about the Christmas story.


Dates for your diary
Foundation Christmas Party: Thurs 20th December
Last day: Friday 21st December
First day back: Monday 7th January
Reptiles visiting us at school:  Tuesday 8th January (more details to follow)









What is our Terrific Topic Task this week?
Please complete the Christmas dot-to-dot with your child. Choose the one most appropriate for your child and finish by colouring it in. Your child can do both if they would like. Please do not stick them in, we would like to display them in class. 
What did my child say and do?
(Please comment on what your child says and does while completing this activity)
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